
 

   

COMPANY NEWS 

July 27, 2015 
 
To: Mississippi Agents and Approved Attorneys 
 
Re: Claire Ewing 
 
 
Mississippi Valley Title is pleased to announce that Claire Ewing has assumed the position of Agent 
Representative.  
 
Claire joined the company in 2013 as an Auditor, and has worked to complete agent audits, as well as, 
provide agent support since that time. 
 
Claire is a graduate of the University of Mississippi, with a B.S. in Liberal Arts, with a double major in 
Psychology and English. For five years prior to joining the Company, Claire worked in the banking 
industry. 
 
In her new position with the Company, Claire will be assisting Terry Weill, Mississippi State Manager, 
and the agency team, in working with our agency network throughout the State of Mississippi. 
 
We are excited that Claire has assumed her new role with the Company and you can look forward to 
seeing her in your offices in the near future. In the meantime, Claire can be reached at our offices in 
Madison at 601-961-4844. 
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